Mollz Wingrove _

From: Ron Quinn <rbg2a6@ymail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, Cctober 11, 2023 5:.03 AM

To: Molly Wingrove

Subject: Upcoming hearing on Removing Local Zoning Control over Solar Installation s
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This is a bad, bad proposal, removing local control over where Solar Installations can be placed. Local governments and
residents deserve a say in where these are placed in their community.

You are being persuaded by a power industry whose only care is getting more subsidies from our federal government.
They tell land owners anything they can to persuade them to lease.

We have several in our township and the run off is causing problems for other farmers in the area and the solar people
do nothing about it.

The planning commission requires trees for screening and they die because they are not watered. The border around
these is a field of noxious weeds.

Please don't do this.
Ron Quinn

14011 Verona Road
Marshall, Michigan
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